
 

 

Sabbatical Information 
I will be away from the church from May 29th – September 5, 2023. The Rt. Rev. Rob Wright has been 
notified and approved of the sabbatical and worship life of the parish in my absence. Please refer to 
Church & Diocesan Canons & Constitution, the Vestry handbook, ECA By-laws, ECA Financial policies 
and procedures, and all policies concerning any needs of the parish during my absence in consultation 
with the Vestry, interim supply priest and diocese.  

Worship and Spiritual Needs – During my absence, The Rev. Frank Baltz and The Roger Allen will be 
filling in. If you need them for any pastoral need, please contact the Sr. Warden who will be able to 
provide any member with their information if the need arises. 
 
 
Administrative & Parish Needs 
 
Pamala Foye, Communications Coordinator 404-510-8273, for All administrative needs and bulletins 
Office Email: ecaparish@gmail.com, Office Phone 770-928-7916 
 
Robin Keith, Senior Warden, 404-918-6335 – any decisions or matters concerning the parish or parish 
members are to be communicated to the Sr. Warden. Any pastoral concerns or spiritual needs will be 
coordinated through Robin and the priest(s) who are serving ECA at the time. Only the Sr. Warden can 
call a meeting of the Vestry. 
 
The Vestry oversees the life of the parish when I am at the parish just as the members of the Vestry carry 
out the duties and ministry of the parish in my absence. I am thankful for all the Vestry members and the 
valuable ministry they do, ECA is in great hands. 
 
Pastoral Care Needs 
Foster Peterson (Postulant) 770-330-0870, Bliss Peterson (Lay Minister) 678-662-0508, Horace Higgins 
(Senior Member) 678-414-2596 – These individuals are to be consulted concerning pastoral needs of 
Parish members during my absence and brought to the attention of the interim priest during that time. 


